

December 15, 1986

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your reception letter which I received today. It is unusual for our signal to go that far east. The call letters were changed from KNNN to KICT-Am on November 3, 1986. The reason for the change is that we went from an AM country station to a simulcast operation with our FM station out of Wichita, KICT\_95 FM. We are now receiving the programmin from the FM in Wichita, and broadcasting it on our signal.

Thank you for your letter, you reception is verified.

Karen Seed Station Manager